
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 398-2507
Adam.Sherr@lumen.com

October 4, 2021 

Via Web Portal 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Docket No.:  U-200281 

Response to Commission Staff’s Informal Data Requests 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

CenturyLink is in receipt of your letter dated September 16, 2021, which requests responses to 
certain informal data requests relating to “data regarding company actions, plans, and responses 
related to arrearages, disconnections, late payments, payment arrangements, and financial 
hardships experienced by telecommunications company customers.”   

Please be advised that, due the broad scope and nature of the requests, CenturyLink will require 
additional time to provide detailed responses.  CenturyLink anticipates providing complete 
responses on or before October 12, 2021. 

Notwithstanding CenturyLink’s efforts to respond to your September 16, 2021 informal data 
requests, CenturyLink hereby reserves the right to object to such data requests.  Further, 
CenturyLink hereby reserves, and expressly does not waive, all rights, remedies, and defenses 
related to the above-referenced data request responses and the subject matters thereto.   

Sincerely, 

Adam L. Sherr 
Assistant General Counsel 
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